From: jjm66@aol.com [mailto:jjm66@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:48 AM
To: Don Scott <dscott@Leempo.com>
Subject: Public comment 9-18-20 MPO Meeting

Don, 

My request today was only to ask about the consent adgenda.

Please read my public comments to the Board during the 9-18-20 MPO meeting.

MPO Board.

Thank you for your patience and listening to my comments since 2018.

Please allow Mr. Scott to amend his SR80 project history provided to the Board on June 19, 2020 to reflect,

1. How the project for the South side of SR 80 (fpn 435341) was approved by the Board as a Shared Use Path in the 2018/1019 TIP, but somehow was amended to a Sidewalk.

2. How FDOT previously stated it was not feasible to construct a Shared Use Path along the North side of SR 80 (fpn 429823), but was somehow approved as a Shared Use Pathway after FDOT strongly recommended the North side to be constructed as a 6' wide sidewalk.

Our community would greatly appreciate the Board to bring this matter back as an agenda item so the Board can reconsider the CAC's Motion to the Board to invert the projects and this unfortunate oversight can be corrected.

Thank you again.

John Majka
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